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North Dakota Representative
JUNE, 2016

MPLA Activities

» Attended March 2015 MPLA Board Meeting via Teleconference

Attended NDLA March Board via Zoom and June meeting in Dickinson
Submitted an article to the Good Stuff about grant opportunities through MPLA
Submitted news to MPLA newsletter about North Dakota libraries
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NDLA Activities

» Attended the NDLA Summit at Bismarck State College. Librarians came together to
begin charting a new course for NDLA

» Librarians across the state took part in SNAP SHOT Day in April. It was a great success.
Check out the NDLA Facebook page.

North Dakota Library Activities

» The State Library hosted its annual state workshops in early April.
» The Summer Summit will be held throughout the state in early August.
» Sarah Matusz, summer reading coordinator took a new position in Texas

Respectfully submitted,
Paulette Nelson

NDLA Representative



